
Alliance
15 June 1991,

Dear Kevin,

If these talks are to

With All Good Wishes,
Yours sincerely,

Thanks also for your offer of help, 
work we will need all the help we can get!

Just a brief note of thanks for the copy of the proposed 
Convention for the Protection on Minorities'.

Dr John T Alderdice 
PARTY LEADER

The 'think-in' was very useful in getting us up to speed for 
the talks, as indeed was the thought-provoking chat with Tom 
and yourself.
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